
QUESTION NO I 9  

Question 

By Councillor Chapman to be 
answered by the Convener of 
the Finance and Resources 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 20 September 2007 

In an attempt to increase transparency and 
openness of Council functions, has any 
consideration been given to the possibility of audio- 
visual equipment being included as part of the 
refurbishment of the Council Chambers so that full 
Council meetings can be viewed on-line by members 
of the public? 


